
   
Grades 6-8 Announcements   

 

Good Morning Students and Staff!  Today is Friday, March 17, 2017   

 

Lunch today will be Rotini, Green Beans, Fruit, Ice Cream 

 

1.   Reminder:  The bells are off for PARCC testing.  Please make sure you wait to be 

dismissed from classes by your teachers. 

 

2.  Science Club meeting "Under the Stars" will be Friday March 31st @ 7 p.m. on the 

south campus football field.  WEATHER PERMITTING 

 

3.   The 6th grade is having their annual fund raiser with Watkins products -for their rocket 

building unit again this year. If you are interested in placing an order, please see any 6th 

grader. 

 

4.  If you are attending the solo contest on Saturday, please make sure you have received 

the final instructions and schedule packet from Mr. Fatheree. 

 

5.   REMINDER:  There should be NO RUNNING in the hallways at any time.  Also, 

students should not be at their lockers before school.  You are to be in the cafeteria or in 

the old gym waiting. 

 

 

  PBIS Message of the Week:   Buses. When on the bus, stay seated and talk at an 

appropriate level. Follow the rules on the bus and respect your driver. Keep objects in 

your book bags and always clean up after yourself. 
 

 
 

Could the following student please come to the office after the pledge:   

 
 

Happy Birthday to the following students:  .  Please stop by the office sometime today for a 

treat. 

 

 

Please join me for a moment of silence at the time (20).  Thank you.  Now please 

stand for the pledge (5).  I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of 

America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible, 

with Liberty and Justice for all.  

 

 

Thank You and have a great day. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

  


